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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Dive Operations – Leith Outer Berth 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on Monday 29th April until Friday 14th June 2024, Diving 

operations shall take place at the Leith Outer Berth worksite.  

Diving works shall take place in daylight hours only and signal flag “Alpha” shall be displayed in a 

prominent location during all dives.  

For the duration of the dive works, a 300m marine exclusion zone shall be in place from the Leith Lead 

in Light as per the below diagram. Mariners should keep well clear of this exclusion zone at all times.   

 

FTNS will ensure all movements to and from the Port of Leith are planned accordingly. 

 
Status of previously published notices: 

 

No 73 of 2021 remains in force 

Nos 08, 09, 22, and 89 of 2023 remain in force 

Nos 01, 25, 28, 34, 38 and 39 of 2024 remain in force 
 
 

Issued by: 

Michael Gibson 

Assistant Marine Manager – Leith, Newhaven and Granton  


